
 

 

 

 

TRAWDEN  FOREST PRIMARY    SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Every child matters; every moment counts! 

head@trawden.lancs.sch.uk  or  busar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                    Friday 5th June  2020 

Headteacher’s Note:                                                                                                   
Hello everyone! I do hope that you are all staying safe and well and managed to have a restful half term in the 
wonderful weather.  
Following an announcement from Lancashire County Council at the end of last week, I wrote to you and                            
confirmed that we will not begin the phased opening of school as planned on Monday 8th June. The staff have 
been working really hard to prepare for more children to come to school and are looking forward to seeing 
them, but only when it is safe to do so. Until the advice changes and our governors have agreed that it is safe to 
open to other year groups, we will continue to provide care for our key worker families and valuable children. 
Home Learning will continue for all year groups on Seesaw as normal. Please just remember that as we have 
more staff working in school from this week your child’s Seesaw work may be checked by a teacher from                      
another class to ensure that they are still receiving their feedback in a timely manner.  Any difficulties spotted or 
comments for the class teacher will be passed on each day. 
Please be assured that if you have any queries or issues, your child’s class teacher is still the first port of call.                                 
Thank you for your continued understanding, patience and support!                                                                                               
Stay safe and take care Mrs Stinchon 

Hello Reception.                                                                                                                                             

It’s been lovely to see your learning again after our week off.  I hope you all managed to enjoy 

the lovely weather, I know some of you have been having lots of fun in the garden and others 

have even been in their paddling pools!  Most of you have got back into 

home schooling mode and posted lots of your activities for me to see.  I 

especially liked your spiral, chocolate snails and fruit skewers – they 

made my mouth water!  I am so impressed with how your writing is                        

developing and I’m sure Mrs Beetham will be amazed when she sees how 

good you are at adding and solving problems.                                                                                                         

Keep posting your photos and videos on Tapestry. 

Stay safe, stay 

happy, have fun - 

Mrs Alcock,                     

Mr Lomax and                     

Mrs McGowan. 

 

 

 

Please can all the children who are sent paper packs for home learning remember to take 

photos  of their work and activities and upload them to Seesaw or send them via email for 

the teacher to  look at and comment on.                                                                                                                

DO NOT FORGET the packs are ready for collection each Monday lunchtime! 



Hello Year three, 

I hope you had a fantastic and restful half term in the beautiful sunshine, I have received 

some wonderful pictures of what some of you have been up to.  

Well done for another great week of home learning, it’s not always easy to get started 

again after half term but you’ve dived straight back into it. I have read some great fairy tales and some 

wonderful acrostic and shape poems about Robin Hood this week. You’ve also been doing some very 

tricky maths work and you have done so well, so give yourself a pat on the back.  

Please remember to try and use your red home learning books or lined paper when doing written work. 

It makes your handwriting look much neater and your work in general 

much more presentable.  

Keep up the good work and I am looking forward to seeing all your                  

fantastic work next week.  

Stay safe,   Miss Lambert & Miss Whittam.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Year 1 

Another busy week year 1, well done! We have been really impressed with your super maths 

work all about mass, capacity and volume. You have solved some really tricky problems.  

You have wowed us again with your amazing writing themed on under the sea. You have                      

explored different rhythms, patterns, and using exclamation marks in your writing. Your imagination really shone 

through when making your predictions too.  

It is has been lovely to see you enjoying our just for fun activities too, getting lots of energy for your learning 

ahead, and your fabulous sock designs!  

Keep washing you hands and stay safe, Love from Mrs Beetham, Mrs Wiseman and Mrs Nelson.                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 



Hello Year 2!  
I hope that you all had a wonderful half-term holiday and had a lot of fun! Thank 

you for all the pictures of your adventures! I particularly liked the photos of      

camping in the garden or exploring the woods!  

You have made a terrific start to the first week of our final term in Year 2! Your English work 

has been remarkable this week because of your effort to produce amazing Top Trumps cards, 

bird quizzes and bird crafts. Many of the quizzes were too hard for me (and the other adults in 

school) to answer correctly, which shows how well you researched facts, so well done! I’ve also 

enjoyed reading and listening to your reasons explaining if unicorns are real. I agree with the 

majority of you, unicorns are real, otherwise there wouldn’t be stories about them from many 

cultures across the world.  

I would like to wish a belated ‘Happy Birthday’ to Freya who turned 7 in the half-term holiday. I 

hope that you had a fantastic lockdown birthday! 

For next week, I am really looking forward to creating more student announcements using the 

‘For Fun – Crazy Face and Hair’ Seesaw task – Make sure you keep an eye out for it as it will 

explain everything you need to do, if you want to join in.  

Finally, thank you children and adults for all of your hard work completing all of the Seesaw 

tasks! Adults – the support you are providing to your child is extremely beneficial to their                     

progress.  

Take care and stay safe.  

Mr Loynds and Miss Hart.  



Hello Year 4, 

Mrs Whittaker and I would like to welcome you back after the May half-term. We hope 
that you've had a wonderful time outside enjoying the sunshine. In fact, we would love 
you to upload some pictures  from your holiday fun! 

Sometimes, it's really hard to get back into school work after a holiday, but well done to those who 
have posted the activities that they have completed this week. We have very much enjoyed looking at 
them especially the digestive system messy activity, the mummies and the constellations. We have                        
included just a few of the activities completed by our class. Enjoy looking at them! 

We would like to wish Annie-Mae a very happy 9th birthday which she celebrated yesterday on  the 4th 
June. Many happy returns to you and we hope you had a wonderful day!  

We are missing you all and look forward to seeing you sometime soon. 

Take care and stay safe. Keep washing your hands. 

Love from Mrs Atkinson & Mrs Whittaker  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Hello Year five! 
 

I trust you’re all safe, well and happy. I’ve received so many great pieces of 
work this week, your work on fractions has astounded me and you have put 
your views across as to who was to blame for the sinking of the Titanic using 
reasoning, a very mature start to this half term. I hope you enjoy spotting some 
of your fun pieces of work, plus some of your fantastic faces too. Thank you for sharing your 
ideas during the ‘reflecting upon me’ activity, I’ve learned about who’s growing herbs and                         
tomatoes, who’s got a new puppy, who likes funny films and who’s got a fringe! It is all of these 
things, and so much more that I miss about you all. I hope the fun activities, the bitmojis and 
videos on Seesaw bring a little smile to your faces.  
 

I wanted to take this opportunity to say a big ‘Happy Birthday’ to Charlotte on the 7th June, 
hope you’ll have a brilliant day despite the arm! 
 

Harley chose this as his inspirational quote this week; ‘Somewhere inside all of us is the power 
to change the world.’ By Roald Dahl. It has really stuck with me. In these times of change and 
adversity, try and do one thing every day to make the world a better place, in whichever way 
you can. That’s all anyone can ever ask of you. I’m so very proud of you all. To all parents and 
carers; I’ve really appreciated the lengths you have gone to in order to keep everything going. 
You are making our world a better place, keep going. 
 

Take care everyone, 
Mrs Dixon and Mrs 
Stansfield 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Hi Year 6, 

Thank you for all the incredible work you have sent this week. We can see 
how incredibly hard you are working and have been impressed by the depth 
of some of you writing and the quality of your presentation so keep it up! 

In English, you have been researching about polar bears and presenting the 
information you have found in different ways. Well done to Ellie, Ruby, Jack and Jake and every 
one of you who completed the task: we enjoyed reading the reports and looking at your                          
illustrations. 

In our team, there are two birthdays this week. Maisie T  had her birthday earlier this week and 
Cameron has his birthday next Thursday. I am sure you will join us in wishing them a very Happy 
Birthday! Take care and keep smiling!  

Keep safe Year 6, Love from Mrs Clark, Mrs Bottomley and Miss Gallagher 
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